Influenza Vaccine Program 2020-2021
Update 7 — Oct. 30, 2020

Dear Community Vaccine Providers

We know many of you are ordering vaccine and not receiving your full request. Our health units are
working to distribute all of our available vaccines to you. We know you are facing unprecedented
demand for flu vaccine from clients and patients this year. Here is an update on the number of vaccines
we have distributed to Community Vaccine Providers, and what to expect the rest of the season:

As of Oct. 26, 2020, Public Health has distributed nearly as many vaccines to physicians and pharmacists
as we distributed in the entire flu season in 2019/20:

Influenza vaccines distributed
2019/20 2020/21
Full flu season As of Oct. 26
Total 404,065 402,958
Pharmacists 264,137 272,723
Physicians 139,928 130,235

We will be receiving a small shipment of vaccine next week and another the week after, and have
requested additional doses from the BCCDC that should be available mid November and December.

Please do not book clients/patients into clinics until you have your vaccine supply confirmed. Thank
you for your patience as we await the arrival of more vaccines. We will distribute them as soon as we
have them.

Members of the public can visit https://immunizebc.ca/ and click on Find a Flu Clinic to find locations
offering flu shots.
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